
ATTACHMENT 2 

Excerpt of April 7, 2015, Interstate Telecommunications Cooperative, Inc., Board of Directors' Meeting 

1. DISCUSS & APPROVE BOUNDARY CHANGE WITH CENTURYLINK ON 
BROOKINGS/ELKTON /FLANDREAU LINE 

HEIBERGER reviewed a boundary change that has been discussed with Centurylink. The customer is in 
Centurylink's area but they would have to plow 3 miles to connect this customer and could only provide 
dial up service to them. The customer is a half mile from ITC's service area (Brookings Exchange) and for 
a cost of approximately $1900.00 we could serve them with fiber services. Centurylink has agreed to a 
boundary change that would give this customer to ITC. After discussion, a motion was made by Director 
DUPRAZ to get PUC approval for a boundary change to start serving the customer. A second to the 
motion was made by Director BRANDLEE. The motion carried. 


